
 

 

 
 

 
November 26, 2021 

 
Department of Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal 
PO Box 280 
Yarmouth, NS 
B5A 4B2 
Atten: Donald Houston 
 
 
Dear Mr. Houston, 
 
At a Committee of the Whole Council Meeting on November 23, 2021, a Councillor brought forward 
concerns raised by his district’s residents regarding the lack of plowing at the Seniors Home on the 
Chemin de L’Est in Wedgeport. This road does not get plowed regularly during storms and often leaves 
residents missing medical appointments, and unable to get out in the case of an emergency. Due to 
safety reasons, the Council for the Municipality of Argyle is requesting Chemin de L’Est be plowed at the 
same time the main road gets plowed.  
  
Given the concern and request of the residents, Council respectfully requests that the department of 
Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal look into this matter.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Danny Muise 
Warden 
 

 
 
cc:  Hon Colton LeBlanc, MLA 
 
 


